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There are many types of shower doors on the market, but if
you’re looking for a high-quality option that will last for
years, you should consider investing in a 6mm+6mm frosted
laminate glass shower door. This type of door is made with two
layers  of  glass  that  are  fused  together  with  a  vinyl



interlayer, and it’s designed to resist scratches, stains, and
fading. Plus, the frosted glass gives your bathroom an elegant
touch.

What  is  6mm+6mm  frosted  laminate
glass shower room?
A 6mm+6mm frosted laminate glass shower room is an elegant and
high-end  feature  that  can  be  added  to  any  bathroom.  This
translucent laminate, which is composed of two separate pieces
of  6mm  glass,  provides  an  additional  layer  of  protection
against  water  damage  and  requires  little  maintenance.  The
textured frosted design of the laminate reduces the visibility



of fingerprints and makes it easier to clean after use. Adding
this shower room to your bathroom will add a more polished and
modern look while still providing ultimate privacy in the
comfort of your own home.

Describe the features and benefits
of the product
The frosted glass shower door is a must-have for any bathroom
renovation. This lavish piece of home improvement comes with a
host of features and benefits that are sure to make an eye-
catching statement. The frosted glass adds an air of luxury,
while  still  allowing  the  user  to  maintain  the  feeling  of



privacy. Its semi-translucent quality won’t distort the light,
adding an airy feel yet still effectively separating spaces in
small  bathrooms.  Not  only  that,  but  frosted  glass  also
requires less cleaning and upkeep than frost-free alternatives
because frosted glass doesn’t attract dust and dirt particles
like  free  frosted  surface  options  do.  For  any  homeowner
looking to upgrade their bathroom, a frosted glass shower door
is definitely worth considering.

Get  your  very  own  frosted  glass



shower door today!
Shenzhen  Dragon  Glass  is  a  leading  supplier  of  laminated
shower glass in China. Our team of experienced technicians and
engineers are able to custom-design shower glass solutions for
any  space,  from  residential  bathrooms  to  commercial  and
industrial  applications.  Contact  us  today  for  all  your
laminated  shower  glass  requirements.  You  won’t  be
disappointed!
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